
Fostering Global Collaboration: Dr. Yousif's Visit to Symbiosis Medical 

College for Women 

 

Symbiosis Medical College for Women (SMCW) recently hosted Dr. Yousif from Dubai Medical 

College for Girls (DMCG), on dated 1st of July 2024, marking a pivotal moment in our partnership. 

This visit emphasizes the Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) to offer elective courses, 

enhancing cross-cultural academic exchange. 

 

Dr. Yousif engaged in meaningful discussions on the future of medical education and the 

importance of diverse perspectives. His experiences deeply resonated with the SMCW 

community, reinforcing our commitment to an inclusive educational environment. 

 

Interactive sessions with students and faculty highlighted his visit. Dr. Yousif’s approachable 

demeanor and insightful guidance left a lasting impression, motivating our students. 

 

Dr. Rajiv Yeravdekar, Provost of the Faculty of Medical and Health Sciences at Symbiosis 

International University, expressed optimism: "Dr. Yousif's visit symbolizes a promising journey 

towards academic excellence and global cooperation." 

 

Dr. Yousif’s visit strengthens our shared vision of excellence, promising impactful initiatives for 

both institutions and future healthcare leaders. 

 

 



 

 

 


